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May 20, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: Portable Installation at Mount Albion 
 
We are excited to begin construction at Mount Albion Elementary School! This project will include 
removal of the four classroom porta-pack, building 10 new permanent and three licensed 
childcare rooms, as well as a renovation of the gym. 
 
To accommodate students during construction, two additional portables will be installed at the 
school over the summer. 
 
We appreciate your continued patience as we begin this important school renewal project. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office at 905.560.0908 or by email at 
mountalbion@hwdsb.on.ca.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela Giardino 
Principal 
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